
 

Motor 

Winter weather is upon 

us.  Remember we will go 

outside when the 

temperature is above 20 

degrees including the 

wind chill.  When it is too 

cold to run outside, the 

children will enjoy indoor 

motor time which will 

include ball play, 

jumping, climbing stairs 

and crawling through the 

tunnel. 

 

Language Arts 

The children are as 

excited as the teachers 

are that Christmas is 

quickly approaching.  

Our parties are Tuesday 

and Wednesday, Dec. 

23td and 24th. 

A special visitor will drop 

by with a grab bag gift 

for each child.  The party 

will include singing 

Christmas carols as well 

as some exciting games. 

  

Craft and Writing 

“Silver Bells, Silver 

Bells…..It’s Christmas time 

in the Two’s room!  The 

teachers have been busy 

little elves preparing for 

this week.  We will use 

shaving cream and popsicle 

sticks to “shave” Santa.  

Glue and foil will help is to 

create Christmas stars.  

Watch for many colorful 

crafts to come home this 

week. 

 

Concept 

The children will work on 

the concept of big, medium 

and little as they build 

Frosty the Snowman.  The 

children will be busy Santa 

helpers working in “Santa’s 

Workshop” as they use tools 

at the workbench.  We also 

plan to make some 

Christmas slime for a bit of 

added fun.  

Christmas Break 

Daycare Only (full 

day students) Dec. 

24th through Jan. 3rd.  

Classes resume on 

Jan. 4th. 

 

 

 

Introductions 

Manners:  Use your 

spoon. 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Grab Bag 

$5.00 per child 


